
Greetings from the

Warm Hear t of Africa... Malawi

All of this was made possible by the incredible

generosity of every church that we were privileged

to minister in and share our burden. We are

blessed to be a part of an amazing fellowship!
 

REVIVAL IN MALAWI CONTINUED EVEN DURING DEPUTATION

• 6,767 beautiful souls were baptized in Jesus Name

• 13,039 received the gift of the Holy Ghost

•  38 new church buildings were constructed

•  477 people were baptized during funerals in Malawi

  

    
   

    

  

Ways you can SUPPORT the mission  

• Electronic Equipment - Project # 2403 $20,000  
     Sound equipment for evangelistic services

• Equipment - Project # 2401 $5,000   
        Water filtering system 

 

• Evangelism - Project # 2501 $17,500 
       Training seminars, conferences and crusades

   
     

          

THANK YOU...YOUR GIVING MAKES A DIFFERENCE!

 

Thank you for your
faithful monthly 

support! Your PIM’S
are fueling end time

revival in Malawi!

We love you all dearly,

The Gibbs Family

Please send your project funds  to:

United Pentecostal Church Int.

36 Research Park Court

Weldon Spring, MO  63304

You can support the Gibbs by 

texting GIBBS TO 71777 

2022

 

 

Malawi

Deputation is finished!

After 2 + years of deputation, over 72,000 miles driven and nearly one year lost of

deputation due to the global pandemic! The Gibbs Family is heading back to

Malawi and we are full of expectancy for the revival that is before us!

 

Malawi  Fire

ONE OF THE 38 CHURCHES BUILT
DURING DEPUTATION! 

110 SOULS BAPTIZED DURING
A FUNERAL! Janis Williamson 

Memorial
A Church will be built in honor of 

Penny’s Mother who passed

away unexpectedly May 17, 2022.  

Janis visited Malawi multiple times

and loved the Malawian people.

..............

Please use project code: 
GMMFB.1160.2110


